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From: Laura Murray
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Subject: Objection to SAVRI
Date: 05 May 2021 22:08:09


To whom it may concern,


It has been drawn to my attention that there is a plan to build an incinerator in the Arun valley.


I strongly object to this plan for the following reasons.
I live in Arundel and therefore walk in the South Downs often and there is a beautiful view from the top of the
downs where you can see all the way from chichester to Worthing and the construction of this building would
seriously affect this view in a negative way and may put people off walking in that part of the downs to avoid
seeing a very tall eyesore.


In addition to this, as I live in Arundel, the Ford Road is a major part of my travels towards Bognor,
Littlehampton, Climping and Rustington where I often visit. The construction of such a monstrosity will create
a major disruption to this road especially around the fire station, which needs access at all times, as there is
often room for only 1 line of traffic. Any large HGV’s coming down that road will hold up not only that road
but would back up to the Arundel roundabout and block the roundabout causing major delays on the A27.


This is all before you come to the environmental factors that this will cause. I have moved down here to come
into the fresh air by the sea and with an incinerator like this in the vicinity, the air would be contaminated with
all kinds of chemicals that could cause long term illness to residents nearby. Not only this but this kind of
destruction of rubbish is a big contributor to greenhouse gases and there is enough of that from fuel
consumption, let alone the gases from so many cows around here.


Finally this will cause a reduction in housing properties in the local area and prevent new properties being
developed nearby the proposed site which would all limit the funds that would come to West Sussex county
council and Arun district council.


It seems best for all involved to stop this build


Sincerely


Laura Murray





